
AGTDPP 

ACT Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions 

Our Reference: 200929083 
Your Reference: 

29 September 2022 

Ms Sandra Lambert AM 

Chair, ACT Remuneration Tribunal 
PO Box 964 
Civic Square 
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Via email: remtrib@act.qov.au 

Dear Ms Lambert, 

ACT REMUNERATION TRIBUNAL 2022 SPRING SITTING 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission for the Spring Sitting of the ACT 

Remuneration Tribunal, undertaking a review of a group of roles that include ACT Supreme 
Court Judicial members and the Director of Public Prosecutions. 

We only have two brief points in our submissions: 

1) It is important to acknowledge that as of June 2022, the annual change in CPI is 6.1% 

and appears to be climbing. Accordingly, it is important that inflation does not allow 

the real wage erosion to go unchecked, requiring at least some upward adjustment. 

2) It is important that parity as between the various positions be sustained, such that 

similar changes are applied to each relevant position within this group evenly. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this matter further. 

Yours faithfully, 

~ 
Shane Drumgold SC 

Director - ACT Director of Public Prosecutions 

Reserve Bank Building 20-22 London Circuit CANBERRA CITY 2601 

Phone +61 2 6207 5399 I Fax+ 61 2 6207 5428 I GPO Box 595 CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601 I DX: 5725 


